
CBA Vision Rehabilitation Services 
510 W Fifth St.     Jamestown NY   14701 

You are invited to an unforgettable 
Dining Experience! 

 
   CBA Vision Rehabilitation Services  
     13th Annual DINING IN THE DARK 

 
Friday, April 4, 2025 

       Chautauqua Harbor Hotel 
 
 
 
 
CBA Vision Rehabilitation Services personally invites you to be a Sponsor at Dining in the 
Dark, an event that has raised awareness and understanding of vision loss in our community for 
over 13 years. Your support can help make a meaningful difference in the lives of those affected 
by vision impairment. 
 
This year’s event is scheduled for Friday, April 4th, 2025, at the Chautauqua Harbor Hotel in 
Celoron, NY. Doors will open at 5:00 PM, and attendees will have the opportunity to participate 
in both silent auctions and a cash bar. After the cocktail hour, guests will be blindfolded and 
guided into the dining room by a sighted guide. Once seated, guests will enjoy a delicious three-
course meal, followed by presentations and a live auction. 
 
The proceeds from the event will be dedicated to supporting the vital programs in Chautauqua 
and Cattaraugus Counties offered by CBA, including Vision Rehabilitation Services, Orientation 
and Mobility Training, Vocational Rehabilitation, and the Youth Vision Screening Program. We 
understand the challenges faced by our visually impaired clients and are committed to providing 
education and training for people of all ages, both in their homes and within the community. We 
also take great pride in offering free vision screenings to over 4,000 children in local schools 
each year, ensuring that every child has the opportunity for a brighter future.  
 
I am sharing with you a form detailing various levels of Sponsorship and an RSVP form to list 
the meal choices for attendees. You can also access these forms on our website at 
https://cbavision.org/dining-in-the-dark/. Please submit both forms along with your business 
logo by March 14, 2025.  
 
Thank you for supporting CBA’s programs and prioritizing the success of our clients and children 
in the community. We are excited to have you join us for a fun evening! If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please contact our office at 716-664-6660 or email 
director@cbavision.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Megan Maynard 
Executive Director 
 




